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“Open enrollment begins on November 1 and we are excited to be working with 
Department of Health and Human Services Secretary Sylvia Burwell and her team to cover 
more North Texans! The broad coalition to help North Texans gain coverage stands in 
stark contrast to our state leaders’ stubborn refusal to accept the Medicaid Expansion that 
would cover over 200,000 Dallas County citizens and the recent announcement Texas will 
drop Planned Parenthood from the state's Medicaid program.” 
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Clay Jenkins, Dallas County Judge 
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